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STATE OF CALIFORNIA — BUSINESS, TRANSPORTATION AND HOUSING AGENCY EDMUND G. BROWN JR., Governor

DEPARTMENT OF REAL ESTATE
2201 BROADWAY

P.O. BOX 187000

SACRAMENTO, CA 95818-7000
(916) 227-0769

May 29, 2012

CLAY BRADFORD EVANS
BOX 163
CEDAR RIDGE, CA 95924

RE: Closing Letter

Dear Clay Bradford Evans:
On April 30, 2012, a routine audit was completed by Auditor Rana Tarazi and Bosco Li to determine whether
you were in compliance with the Real Estate Law and Commissioner’s Regulations.

The audit, which was limited in scope, revealed that you were in substantial compliance. Your cooperation
during the audit was truly appreciated. If you have any questions concerning the above, please do not hesitate
to contact me.

Sincerely,

om Cameron
Supervising Auditor



